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On May 17, 1977, Billy J. Naylor of New Mexico State University's
Cultural Rescurce Management Program, San Juan Collegs, conducted an
archaeological clearance of six proposed well locations and their access
routes for Consolidated 011 & Gas Company Incorporated at the request of

Mr. 0. B. Whittenburg.

Present durinc the inspections were M-~. Whittenburg and Mr. Leo Case

of Consolidated 0i1 & Gas; Mr. Jares Tinsfisld, Carson Naticnal -orest;

Mr. Harold Tecube, Jicarilla Apache Bureau of Indian Affairs Realities

(')

Agent; Mr. Don Englishman, United States Zeoclogi

al Survey: Mr. Joe McKinney,

Atchison Construction:; Mr. Danmny Wood, W&C Contractors; and Mr. Jim Shepard,

Mountain State 011 Field Service.

The areas surveyed are on Mational Forest lands and the Jicariila

Apache Indian Reservation and the investigations were performed under

Bermits, Forest Service Lands Permit and Jicarilla Apache Indian Reservation

Permit 404/NM-77-084.

The most recent listings of the Naticnal Register of Histeric Places
have been consulted and no sites which app2ar on the Register and no sites
which have been nominated to the Register occur on the project area. This
proposal complies with the provisions of the Histcric Preservation Act of
1966 and the Executive Order 11593. It is recommended that archaeological

clearance be given.



